
 

 

CSSD                                                                                 9th March 2022 

Hi Everyone, 
 
Covid Update 
I hope you are all doing okay, whether you have contracted covid; been a household 
contact; or still out in the real world which I can only imagine is quiet. 
 
At this stage Addison and Mackenzie “get released” this Saturday (along with Rob 
and Tamzin if they remain negative) and I will on the Tuesday (under today’s new 7 
day rule).  Nicole will also be released this Saturday. 
 
So, what does this mean for CSSD?  It means we can hopefully reopen on Sunday 
13th – cross your fingers everyone!  I will be contacting my teachers on Saturday to 
check on their health (currently no other teachers have it) and will confirm if we are 
good to go.  Keep an eye out for an email and/or FB post. 
 
Fantastic News 
For those who may not have heard….Nicole and her partner Mata entered a 
wedding competition on The Breeze Radio and they won!  We just want to say a big 
thank you to the dancers who created a video that saw over 3500 views, and to 
everyone who voted and got their family and friends involved too - they won by a 
landslide!  The wedding  was to be this Friday but due to covid they are awaiting the 
new date details.  
 
Exam Fees 
Well exam season is fast approaching and we have two close-off dates.  If you are 
unsure which syllabus your dancer(s) is doing then please don’t hesitate to ask? 
 
APDA fees need to be paid by the 31st March 
NZAMD fees need to be paid by the 15th May 
 
Please see below for exam fees list. 
 
Here’s to seeing you all soon – Take Care, Caroline 
 
 


